R epublic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region V11 - CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

June 25, 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 234 ,5.2020

REQUEST TO DISSEMINATE LETTERS OF GRATITUDE
AND HOPE TO COVID-19 FRONTLINERS

TO:  PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT SUPER VISORS/ OIC-PSDSs
ELEMENTARY & SECONDARY PRINCIPALS/ SCHOOL HEADS
DISTRICT DRRM COORDINATORS/ SCHOOL DRRM COORDINATORS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

1. Attached is the Regional Memorandum No. 0309, s. 2020 dated June 19, 2020 re: REQUEST
TO DISSEMINATE LETTERS OF GRATITUDE AND HOPE TO COVID-19
FRONTLINERS for the information and guidance of all concerned.

2. With this, the Schools Division Office requests your help in distributing these letters to local
hospitals and other offices whose work are in the frontlines. You may also create a bulletin board
in your office to display the art works and messages submitted by the learners. Refer to attached
memorandum for details.

3. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is highly required.

Py —

ANITO A. DAGATAN EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent A,
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REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS

Department of Education 71%4. ﬂq [ W
(

Office of the Regional Director

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. . 8. 2020

REQUEST TO DISSEMINATE LETTERS OF GRATITUDE AND HOPE TO COVID-19
FRONTLINERS

To:  Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

L. The Department of Education through the DRRMS has been encouraging its learners
and personnel to express their gratitude and hope to our frontliners (health workers. police
and military peace officers, sanitation workers, and essential service providers). The
Department has received more than a thousand letters through online submission.

2. Relative to this, our Office requests your help in distributing these letters to local
hospitals and other offices whose work are in the frontlines. You may also create bulletin
board in your office to display the artworks and messages submitted by the learners.

3. Kindly email the DRRMS to request access to the letters for distribution. Would also
appreciate that your office document the recipient offices and organizations (template will
be provided).

4, For queries/concerns, you may contact Ranilo L. Edar of DepEd Region 7 through
his cellular phone no. 09287941159 or you may contact directly Ms. Sam Manalastas of
DRRMS through landline (02+537-4933) or email maria.manalastas003u deped.gov.ph

5. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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Liepublika ng Pilipuas
RKagawaran ng Edukasyon

Tanggapan ng Pangalawang Kalithim

DepEd Task Force COVID-19
MEMORANDUM No. 52
15 June 2020

For: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister
Schools Division Superintendents

Subject: REQUEST TO DISSEMINATE LETTERS OF
GRATITUDE AND HOPE TO COVID-19 FRONTLINERS

The Department of Education (DepEd) Central Office through the Disaster
Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS) has been encouraging its
learners and personnel to express their gratitude and hope to our frontliners
(health workers, police and militarv peace officers, sanitation workers, and
essential service providers). Presently, the Department has received more than a
thousand letters through online submission.

In this regard, the DepEd Central Office requests vour help in distributing
these letters to local hospitals and other offices whose work are in the frontlines.
You may also create a bulletin board in your office to display the art works and
messages submitted by the learners.

Kindly email the DRRMS to request access to the letters for distribution.
Would also appreciate that vour office document the recipient offices and
organizations (template will be provided).

For queries/concerns, vou may contact Ms. Sam Manalastas of DRRMS
through landline (02) 637 4933 or email maria.manalastas003@deped.gov.ph.

Thank vou for vour assistance.

Undeggecretary
Chairperson, DepEd¥Task Force COVID-19
Member, IATF-MEID

Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) .
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